From: Jane Ridout

Sent: Tuesday, April 19, 2022 8:46 AM

To: Clerks Richmondhill <clerks@richmondhill.ca>

Cc: Karen Cilevitz < karen.cilevitz@richmondhill.ca >; daisy.waico@pc.ola.org

Subject: EMOZ undermines our local government

I am writing to advise you that I take issue with the provincial government's EMOZ that overrides the Ontario Planning Act and imposes extraordinary density in Richmond Hill. The density is greater than the local infrastructure will support and will create undue burdens on existing residents.

I protest these actions of the government of Doug Ford, the developer's government and not the people's government, and I urge the Richmond Hill council to formally protest this as well.

I ask the clerk to ensure that my letter is included in the public record and be sent to the provincial government and the MPPs for Richmond Hill and Markham.

Yours sincerely,

Jane Ridout 102 Greenbelt Crescent Richmond Hill